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Dear Johanna,

Royal National Institute of Blind People (RNIB) are delighted to offer our
support to Moorfields Eye Hospital’'s plans to relocate from City Road,
Old Street in the London borough of Islington to the two-acre site at St
Pancras Hospital at Kings Cross in the London borough of Camden.

We are extremely confident in the high level of patient engagement
carried out by the Oriel Team via numerous community events, online
forums, and surveys to seek the views of patients impacted by the
changes. There was particular effort made to target seldom heard
groups, via outreach to Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic communities
and community organisations to ensure all views were taken into
consideration.

The opportunity for Moorfields to have patient-centred eye care, cutting-
edge research, and education under one roof in a centre of excellence to
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enable outstanding patient care, aligns with RNIBs vision to achieve a
world with no barriers to people with sight loss.

We are confident that questions about the ‘last half mile’ from Kings
Cross Station to the new site are being addressed with the navigational
‘Green Line’, other wayfinding options and rest stops being considered to
enable a smooth journey for patients to the new Centre.

We look forward to working with Moorfields to deliver the best in patient
care for our community.

Yours sincerely,

Keith Valentine
Director of External Affairs
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